
Grey Thompson House News: 

• House Music rehearsals are in full swing, we are 

rehearsing on alternate days (performance and choir)  

• New house leaders have been selected and we have met 

at first house meeting.  

• Pushed for people to buy shoeboxes, each year 7 to do 

one each. Higher up school one item each.  

• Planning for school charity week. DKe has ideas, waiting 

for permission from SLT.   

• Year 9 House Netball finished 2nd  

• Teacher tug of war, 6th  

• R. Cheema of 7DKE (Grey-Thompson) wins 

excellence award 

 


